
April is here, and it marks the beginning of a fresh academic year! Whether you’re a returning

student or a newcomer, this month brings exciting new opportunities for everyone. With new classes,

new teachers, and new friends, it’s time to make the most of this school year. Set your goals high

and take full advantage of all the opportunities that come your way. We are excited to see what you

will achieve!

It’s important to start preparing for the first round
of exams. Here’s a quick checklist:

     Review your notes and textbooks regularly.
     Start organizing study groups with classmates.
     Don’t forget to reach out to your teachers if you 
     need help with any subject.
     Stay organized with a study schedule to manage 
     time effectively.

With the start of a new term, it’s a good time to
establish healthy study habits:

      Set specific times for studying every day.
      Take short breaks to stay focused.
      Make sure to eat well and get enough sleep—
      your brain needs energy!
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Upcoming Exams

healthy study habits

Although spring break has passed,
remember that some assignments
might have been given over the
break. Please check or ask your
teachers if you’re unsure about
upcoming homework or projects.

spring break
assignments

new teacher alert
Hello. My name is Shengka
Mangahas. I have taught
English in the Philippines,
Indonesia, Japan, and the
country of Georgia. I am
very happy to be joining
Seirinkan from April this

year. I love dogs, and I am
always hungry. 


